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COUNCIL MEETING – 22 MARCH 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ted Strike for response by 
the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Housing:- 
  
“Can the council advise me of the current cost of rebuilding Splash, also what is the 
estimated cost of demolishing Splash? 
  
How much is still owed on the current Splash facility? 
 
And what do the council intend to do with the land, how much do they expect to 
receive for the land if they sell it?” 


